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B R A U N T ON  A CA D E M Y  

‘Aspire & Achieve’ PRINCIPAL:  Mrs F Bowler B.Ed Hons 

 

     

21st January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am writing to invite your child to take part in a trip to see Cardiff Dragons play 

Nottingham Forest at House of Sport, Cardiff on Friday 16th May 2025 at a cost of £40 

per student. 

What does the trip include? 

• The trip will include transport by coach to Cardiff University and a ticket to watch 

the Super league game between Cardiff Dragons and Nottingham Forest at House of 

Sport, Cardiff. 

• We will leave school at 2.30pm, travel to Cardiff to watch the game and return to 

school at approximately midnight. 

• You will need to supply your child with a packed tea, water to drink and snacks for 

the evening. There will not be a service station stop. 

ParentMail Sign Up 

This trip is open to all year groups but is limited to 40 students. If you would like your 

child to take up this opportunity, please pay the deposit on ParentMail on or before 

9.00am on Wednesday 5th February 2025. If in the event the trip is oversubscribed, 

places will be allocated by drawing names ‘out of the hat’ as per Academy policy. 

Deposits 

A non-refundable deposit payment of £25 must be paid on ParentMail on or before 

9.00 am on Wednesday 5th February 2025. Any unsuccessful students will be notified, 

refunded and be added to the waiting list. 

Further Payments 
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There will be one further payment of £15.00 required on or before 9.00 am on Friday 

28th March 2025. Each payment made is non-refundable. Parents have the option to 

pay at any time on ParentMail and are welcome to pay the full balance earlier if their 

circumstances allow. 

Please also be aware that the receipt of the payment by each deadline secures your 

child’s place on this trip. 

Please Note: 

• In the event of the match being cancelled for any reason, all money paid will be 

refunded. 

• In the event that the Academy decides to cancel the trip, all money paid will be 

refunded. 

If you have any queries about this trip in general, please contact me by email 

hlane@braunton.academy 

 

 

Miss Lane 

PE Teacher 
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